	
	
	



Public Education Notice
Important Information About Your Drinking Water
[PWS Name] Public Water System

[bookmark: _Hlk525711012][bookmark: _Hlk525710536]On [Sample Date], [a] sample[s] of drinking water from the [PWS Name] Public Water System [was or were] collected to test for certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS). The Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) has recommended public water systems test for PFAS using EPA laboratory Method 537.1. This public notice is to inform you that NO PFAS chemicals were detected above the minimum laboratory reporting limits in the drinking water sample[s] from your Public Water System.


For More Information
Contact Name________________________________

Contact Phone and email________________________________


For information on PFAS, including possible health outcomes, you may visit these websites:

· Connecticut Department of Public Health Frequently Asked Questions about PFAS:
PFAS (ct.gov)
· Basic information and links to informational resources: PFAS Explained | US EPA



	
	
	



